Hello from P1l – Week 8

We were taught by Mrs. Gray this week - she read us the story of “The Polar Express”. We liked the part that says the bell only rings for people who believe in Santa. 
[image: image1.jpg]



We also did maths and writing. Liam liked doing maths work with Mrs. Gray and using different colours to help him count. Rory liked writing with Mrs. Gray – the class wrote some fantastic descriptions.  Ammie-Leigh liked learning the new “oo” sound in phonics and she remembered about using a line at the top to join both letter “o’s”.

On Thursday afternoon we got another visitor to P1L – Mrs. Leamy! We were looking out for her and worked very hard to impress her with our colourful placemats! It was great to see her again.( 
We loved the “Golden Club” on Friday! It was a magic show – the magician managed to get his mobile inside a balloon and then he burst it to get it back! Zara saw her buddy Mia from P7who volunteered to help the magician. She blew up a long, pink balloon and then split the balloon in half. We saw lots of other fascinating tricks too, like sticks and then no sticks and straight ropes with knots and then no knots but our favourite trick was when Ruby turned two dogs spotty! There was a popcorn box and two dogs on a blanket – Ruby closed her eyes, waved the wand, said a few magic words and hey presto – the dogs had become Dalmatians! 
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